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ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGJARDS
UNITED { TATES ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20543

JUN 1 4 1966

Honoralfle Clenn T, Scaborg )

Chairman .
U. §. Atomic Euergy Commissien

Washington, D. C.

Subject: PERIODIC COMPREHENSIVE (TEN YEAR) REVIEW OF OPERATING
POWER REACTORS

Dear Dr. Secborg:

The Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards recomrends that the
Atonic Inergy Commission institute a program of periodic cowpre-
henslve revicws of operating licensed power reactors by the Regue
latory Staff, GSuch comprechensive reviews would supplement the
prescat annual operating reports, Compliance inspections, and DRL

- reviews in eoancction with proposed changes, and would result im

reports to the Commission by the Regulatory Staff stating what

limitations, if any, are being applied to ensure continued safe
operation of each reactor.

The form of the reports to be submitted by reactor operators for
these comprehensive reviews might well be outlined in o suitable
guide prepered by the Staff. Such reports should contain summuaries
of eperating history with special emphasis on significant problems,
Informatlion should be submitted to support the predictione of sere
vice lives of components whose failure could lead to a serious
accident. These reports would also constitute a valuable source of
information for the Regulatory Staff in its continuing effort to
apply oporating experience to the review of new applications,

The Cormittee supgests periods of about ten years for the coupre~
hensive reviews, The period should be sufficiently flexible that
the roview ean include recent results of inspections and tests made
inf{requently, osuch as containment leakage rate, pressure vessael ine

spection, and measurements of nil ductility transition texperature.,
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The Comnittce believes that cach reactor operator should be
recponsible for the maintcnance of appropriate records of the
design, fobrication, inspection, installation, testing, and
upcdabing hildiovyy of inporiant plhnt Sonponente, Tha (nformae
tion should be adequate for the comprchensive “eviews by the
Regulatory Staff, Carcful studies should be started by the
Regulatory Stalf to ascertain what information can be expected
to be significont for future safety asscssment. Surveillance
and testing programs, where appropriate, should be planned to

allow for possible use of inproved knowledge developed during
the 1ife of the plant,

For reactors already in operation or under construction, the
Comaittee recommends that the Regulatory Staff begin now to
plan for the periodic comprehensive reviews.

The Committee believes that a periodic comprehensive review
program of the sort proposed would constitute a workabl: mecha=
nisn for providing additional sssurance that each reactor can con=

tinse to be operated without undue hazard to the health and safety
ef the pudblic,

Sincerely yours,

ORIGI!IAL SIGHED BY
DAVID CAKENT

David Okrent
Chairman




